India Institute of Medical Sciences, J odhpur
Department of Neonatology

CORRIGENDUM

This is in relation to Advertisement No.: AIIMS/JDH/NEQ/2025/08/408 Dated: 12/08/2025
for Recruitment on a purely temporary basis in the Extramural Research Project titled “Model

Early Intervention Centre (MEIC)” under NHM (RBSK).

This is to inform all concerned that the interview for the above-mentioned recruitment,
originally scheduled for 25.08.2025, has been postponed. The interview will now be held on

27.08.2025 at the same venue and time as mentioned in the original advertisement.

All other terms and conditions will remain unchanged.

Dr. Neeraj Gupta

Professor and Head
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